
Orlando Diocesan Council of Catholic Women  
Central Deanery Meeting  

March 16, 2024 

Corresponding Secretary Report 

Dear Sisters, 
      
I sent out a final updated CDCCW Roster dated March 4, 2024.  It will be the last 
update for this term.   
      
*Prayer request sent out for the passing of our dear sister, Ann Horschel for her and her 
loved ones.  

*Prayer requests sent out for Winkie LeFils and Father Miguel’s mother for recovery from 
hospital stays.   

*Registration forms for the ODCCW convention were sent out.  

This concludes my report.  
Karen Hamilton    
CDCCW Corresponding Secretary 
  

   



               


